
The minutes of the May 18 2015 Board meeting Of the Detroit Oakland Chapter 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:33 pm by president Dave Montera 
 
 
A motion to accept the minutes of the April meeting were accepted by Gary Carpenter and Keith 
Opal 
 
Jim Kunz discussed the 2015 Show tunes and how they are coming along. Jim talked about 
moving our stuff over to Royal Oak Middle School. Jim talked about the need to evaluate venues 
for our 2016. Jim discussed scheduling coaching sessions with Carl and possibly Alex, Kevin 
Keller, David Calland. 
 
George Burkett mentioned that a neighbor of his works with the Boy Scouts and he and George 
discussed DOC assisting them earn Music Merit Badges 
 
Roger Boyer discussed the June 6 2015 Royal Oak Community Program in which DOC will 
likely participate. 
 
Mike Schulte gave a report on the expenditures and receipts for the month of April 2015 to the 
board 
 
George Burkett moved and Terry Webner seconded that the meeting be adjourned. 
The motion carried at 6:55 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, David McDonald, DOC Secretary  
 


